
2024 RACE FOR EDUCATION 

BUSINESS SPONSORS 


Our Annual Race For Education is on October 18, 2024! Please 
consider helping Bedminster Elementary by becoming a 

Business Sponsor! 


Business Block Sponsors are $150 and include the following: 


• Advertising block of your business on hundreds of t-shirts


• A Facebook shout out on Bedminster PTG facebook page


• A student or parent will receive a t-shirt


Sponsor 
_______________________________________

Business Name: ________________________________________


Phone:____________________________ 


T-shirt Size: ______________


Please attach a business card and/or email a vector file to 
ptgbedminster@gmail.com by Wednesday, September 25th. Checks 

should be payable to “Bedminster PTG”. Thank you for your support.


Sponsored by the Bedminster PTG. Please contact Danielle Higgins at 
PTGBedminsterRace@gmail.com with any questions! 

mailto:ptgbedminster@gmail.com

